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Fund Development Annual Report
April 1, 2023 to March 31, 2024

Donor Profile
 $ 277,053 Individuals 
 $ 212,498 Organizations  

 $ 489,551 TOTAL

57%43%

Programs Benefited
 $ 287,228 Holland Community Health Center 
 $ 80,819 School Nurse Program 
 $ 52,733 General Fund
 $ 46,483 Breast Care Fund  
 $ 20,793 School Mental Health Program 
 $ 1,495 Patient Programs 

 $ 489,551 TOTAL

59%

17%

11%

4%
9%

Funding Sources
 $ 275,099 Special Events
 $ 90,759  Summer & Winter Newsletter 
 $ 58,082 HH Employee Campaigns
 $ 27,298 Inkind Gifts 
 $ 25,646  Community Campaigns
 $ 11,490  Grants 
 $ 1 ,1 7 7   Trust & Memorial Gifts  

 $ 489,551 TOTAL

56%

19%

12%

5%
6%  

2%
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BRONZE PARTNERS
Boar’s Head Provisions Co., Inc.
The Brooks Family Fund
CMRE - A Meduit RCM Company
Picket Fence Floral & Design
Shoreline Orthopaedics
United Bank 

EXECUTIVE PARTNERS
Buckman MacDonald & Brown, PC
Mary & Dave Bosscher
Chuck & Barb DePree
Lakewood Construction
Suzanne & Marvin Stawicki
Dale & Greta Sowders
Ziegler Investment Banking 

CULINARY PARTNERS
Applied Innovation
Auction for a Cause
BIGGBY Holland/Zeeland
Bosch’s Landscape Specialists
Thom & Barbara Coney
Cunningham Dalman, P.C.
Curi 
Ken & Shelly Maciejewski 
Stifel - North Coast Wealth Advisors

CUISINES DONATED AND SERVED BY:
1983 Restaurants
Big Lake Brewing
Boatwerks Waterfront Restaurant and Events Center  
   part of The Redwater Restaurant Group
Borrowed Time 
Butch’s Dry Dock
Crane’s Pie Pantry Restaurant & Winery and Crane’s In The City
Fenn Valley Vineyard & Wine Cellar 
Holland Cakery ‘n’ Sweets
Mezkla Taqueria 
The Pinnacle Center
Tulyp Hotel, Tapestry Collection by Hilton 
Uncommon Coffee Roasters

PLATNUM PARTNERS

SILVER PARTNERS

GOLD PARTNERS

Special thank you to all the restaurants, partners, guests, volunteers and vendors who contributed to a successful 
2024 event. A record breaking $232,000 was raised to support the Holland Community Health Center!   

PHYSICIAN OFFICES

Sam & Jean Martin
LAKESHORE
COMMERCIAL REAL ESTATE

Drs. Daniel &  
Cecilia DeCook

Terrie Deenik

Sincere gratitude to all our restaurants who 
produced, prepared, presented and graciously 
served at the Culinary Cabaret.

Thank you to our Co-chairs, the late Dr. Stephen 
and Elizabeth Mauger and Dr. Matthew and Liz Carr 
and Host Jordan Carson. Also pictured are Fund 
Development Coordinator Colleen Perdok (far left) 
and HCHC Program Manager Jessica Ritchie  
(far right).

Auctioneer Joel generates 
excitement while guests outbid 
each other during the live auction 
for amazing trips, dinner packages 
and more.
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The School Nurse Fun Run benefits the 
hospital’s School Nurse Program which 
has raised over $345,000 since 2013. 
This non-competitive event with a 5K run 
route and 2 mile walk route is a perfect 
way for students and families to enjoy 
an evening of activity together. The best 
part—students can enter the Fun Run 
for FREE by making a health goal! It 
can be a physical challenge, change in 
their eating habits or starting a wellness 
activity. Use code: funrun24 for FREE 
entry. Register by Aug 23 to guarantee  
a shirt. 

Save the Date 

Thu, Sep 19
Holland West Elementary School 
hollandhospital.org/schoolnurserun

Build-A-Fajita 
and Sundae Day

170 
Sundaes Sold

Sponsored by

$2,664 
raised for the 
Holland Community 
Health Center

359  
Fajitas Sold

$27,996 
raised since 2010

$

Thanks to our Community Partners!

Thank you to Holland 
Junior Welfare League 
(HJWL) for their $1,215 
grant to purchase 
AeroChambers for our 
School Nurse Program. 
When asthma patients 
have trouble using 
Metered Dose Inhalers 
(MDI), the medication that the MDIs dispense may end up on the back of the 
throat or on the roof of the mouth rather than in the lungs. AeroChambers 
help patients inhale MDI medications correctly with minimal waste. The  
HJWL has donated over $14,500 to our Community Outreach Programs 
since 2010.

These organizations award grants or fundraise on behalf of 
our Community Outreach Programs.

Brenda E. Bos 

The Brooks Family Fund 

Herb and Kate Dershem 

Thomas and Sally Haveman 

Marilynn Lantay 

Judy Lubbers 

Lu McCormick 

Mark Pawlak 

Priority Health 

Dave and Carol Rabbers

Bill and Diane Ryckbost 

Dale and Greta Sowders 

Woman’s Literary Club

Thank You to our Longevity Donors who 
have reached their 25th Year of Giving!

(Includes gifts received up to December 31, 2023 and does not include anonymous donors.)

Lisa Gort Named School Nurse of the Year
School Mental Health Care Manager, Lisa Gort, was nominated by Holland Public 
Schools Superintendent, Nick Cassidy, for the School Nurse of the Year by the 2024 
Michigan Association of School Nurses.

 “School Nurse Gort has always been an exceptional provider of health services, 
but her advocacy for our students and families has transformed how we support 
families who are experiencing a mental health crisis. By the 2019/20 school year, 
Holland Public Schools 
partnered with Holland 
Hospital to create the 
position of School 
Mental Health Care 
Manager, with Nurse 
Gort filling that role. 
During the last 4 years, 
Nurse Gort has assured 
the appropriate use 
of resources while 
focusing on positive 
outcomes, taking a 
proactive role through 
the early intervention 
and identification of 
at-risk students by 
performing suicide risk 
assessments, as well 
as partnering with school nurses, school staff, physicians and outside agencies. 
She has walked alongside students, and their families, as they have navigated our 
healthcare system during extremely stressful times.” – Superintendent Cassidy 

“Under Lisa’s guidance, our school has seen a noticeable improvement in student 
mental health and overall morale. Her approach to care, always empathetic and 
proactive, exemplifies the very best in school nursing practice. She not only 
addresses the immediate health concerns of our students but also empowers them 
with the tools and support needed for long-term well-being.” – Holland High School 
Principal Andrea Mehall

Congratulations, Lisa!

HJWL members Adrienne Bailey (far left) and Audrey 
Compagner (far right) present a $1,215 check to (left to 
right) School Nurse Beth Wiersma, School Nurse  
Manager Hendrina Cupery and VP of Nursing Operations 
Melissa Spooner.

Hooked on Helping: 
Fishing Event will 
benefit the Breast Care 
Fund for the 4th year
The Women’s Ta-Ta Tournament is the ladies’ 
division of the Big Red Classic Sport Fishing 
Tournament dedicated to raising money in 
support of the fight against breast cancer. 
Holland Hospital’s Breast Care Fund helps 
ensure women along the lakeshore access 
important and potentially lifesaving breast 
health screening and diagnostic services by 
removing financial barriers. The Big Red Classic 
has donated $51,000 since 2021!

Fri, Aug 2, 2024 | Yacht Basin Marina

Tournament begins at 6 AM at Holland Pier head

Register: bigredclassic.com 

School Nurse Lisa Gort (center) celebrates her School Nurse of 
the Year announcement with School Nurse Manager Hendrina 
Cupery (front left) and (back left to right) School Nurses: 
Beth Wiersma, Lindsey Prentice, Amy Vanderbeek, Emily Byl, 
Jennifer Yoder and Demetria Friberg (front right).

held April 11, 2024 in the Café


